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Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Parent Community Councillor Election Outcome

You will recall that I wrote to you all in May regarding a parent vacancy on our Community Council. We invited
interested parents to complete a nomination form to put themselves forward for the role, and were pleased to
receive three nominations for the position. As there was only one vacancy, we held a parent election, to ask
the parent body to vote for the candidate that they felt would best represent them.

The election closed on Thursday 16th June and votes were counted the same day. I am pleased to announce
that the candidate with the most votes was Tish Reel. Tish has now been recommended to The Elliot
Foundation Trust Board for appointment and the Community Council would like to extend a warm welcome to
her: all members look forward to working with her going forward.

I would also like to take this opportunity on behalf of the Community Council to thank our other candidates,
Yamini Kaur Amin and Uzma Jamil, for their interest in the Community Council. We feel very lucky to have
received so many nominations for the position and this shows what a strong community we have here at
Hillingdon Primary School.

If the recent parent councillor recruitment has made you think about ways in which you could become more
involved in the school community, please contact the school or Louise Daniel, the Clerk to the Community
Council on the email address above.

Other Vacancies:

Finally, we also have vacancies for members of the local community to join the Community Council with
immediate effect and we would love to hear from any other individuals who are interested in becoming a
Community Councillor. Parents and carers are not eligible for these positions as we are now at our full
complement for this category of councillor. If you know of anyone that you think may have the skills that we
are looking for, and the time to commit to the role, please ask them to contact Louise Daniel.

Kind Regards,

Ann Bowen-Breslin
Principal

A Member of the Elliot Foundation Academy Trust
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